Ministry for Primary Industries
Manatto Ahu Matua

OlA19-0010

Alex Harris
fyi-request-9354-75418d04@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex Harris

EXTENSION OF TIME TO ANSWER OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST
I refer to your official information request on 9 January 2018 relating to the following:

o Whether your agency has ever employed ZX Security Ltd, to provide fraining in social
media or open source intelligence. For the avoidance of doubt, | am not interested in
any work done by them on network security or penetration testing.

e Ifso, all information relating to, or provided by, ZX security Ltd in relation to the above.

The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) will not be able to respond within the timeframe
set out in the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) because consultation necessary to
make a decision on your request is such that a proper response cannot reasonably be
made within the normal 20 working day time limit. MPI will reply to your request by no
later than 20 March 2019, earlier if possible.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review by
the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

Yours sinceyely

Gray Harrison
Acting Director Compliance Services
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